4 August 2006

Mr Stephen Mayne

Dear Stephen

Fairley Leadership Programme - 'Our Capital City' Seminar

On behalf of the participants and the Board, I sincerely thank you for your generosity in participating as a speaker of the 2006 Fairley Leadership Programme.

The feedback from the participants was overwhelmingly positive towards your session. One of comments made in regard to your presentation was that you were "SO focussed...amazing strength given what he suffered"

The Fairley Leadership Programme relies on the generosity of its speakers in donating their valuable time and I thank you for your generous and productive input to the Programme.

STEPHEN MERRYLEES

Executive Director

P.S. Great to see Paula after all these years.
Remember, you are all welcome to alsop
in if up This every.